
 
 
 

ATTENTION GRAYLING RESIDENTS  
Please attend the next 

PUBLIC MEETING 
for a PFAS Water Investigation Update 

 

Thursday, August 1 
6:00 PM 

Kirtland Community College 
Health Sciences Community Room 

4800 W 4 Mile Road, Grayling, MI 49738 
 

Residents who recently received PFAS test results are welcome to come  
between 4:30 and 6:00 PM to ask questions. 

 
The following organizations will be available to answer questions: 

Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE),  
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) 

District Health Department #10 (DHD#10) 
Michigan Department of Military Veterans Affairs (MDMVA) 

Michigan Department of Agriculture and Rural Development (MDARD) 
Michigan Department of Natural Resources (MDNR) 

Michigan PFAS Action Response Team (MPART) 


